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Comments: I am highly opposed to the new changes to permanent anchor policy. I'm highly opposed to

unelected leaders making decisions restricting public access and use to public land. BLM and federal

government in general are making a hard push to disallow many activities on public land. Do not start adding to

these harsh restrictions already being pushed. It will become permit based only even in disbursed areas, or

parcels will start being sold off to private interests. We will lose our public land. These "decisions" should all go

through Congress. No more back door policies allowing land grabs. Keep public land in public control!!!


